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11th September 2019

Dear Parent
Places are now available in the after school computer Code Club which uses ICT equipment kindly purchased for us by the Friends of the School.  Code Club teaches children the key concepts of computer programming, including Scratch.  We hope to complete a series of mini projects, initially using BBC Microbit and RaspberryPi.  

The club is on a Monday after school from 3.30 pm to 4.30 pm and is open to children in years 5 and 6.

If your child wishes to join this club, please return the slip below to school as soon as possible as spaces are limited.

Diolch yn fawr
Mr T Nicholas

I give my consent for my child (name)   ……………………………….., (class)   ………………… to attend the Code Club on Mondays from 3.30 pm to 4.30pm.

My child will be collected from school at 4.30 pm by   …………………………………….. (name).
Signed   …………………………………………..

Print name   ………………………………………

Date   ……………………………………………..
Contact number   …………………………………
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